
THIS WEEK: POPLAR CLASS NEWS, P.E. NEWS, PHONICS, Y5 UFTON 

COURT TRIP,  Y2 SCIENCE, PTA NEWS, LOTS MORE DATES FOR YOUR 

DIARY, AND MUCH MORE! é 
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THIS TERMõS SCHOOL VALUES ARE TO SPOT OUR CHILDREN WHO ARE: 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DONõT FORGET MOTHERõS DAY ON SUNDAY. BEECH CLASS DIDNõT, AND 

EVEN RECRUITED KANDINSKY TO HELP J 
 

 

 

 

CONFIDENT & RESILIENT  



From the Headõs Chair 
 

This week our year 2 children have been taking maths outside and bringing it to life 

whilst measuring and recording their Olympic jumps. The focus, measurement and 

discussion was a great part of their learning and the discussion, team work and pride 

was palpable. Iõve tweeted Greg Rutherford so letõs see if he responds! Well done beech 

and Birch classõ. 

The second Phonics session was again well attended by parents of Reception children 

and I am really proud that so many of you took the opportunity to come and learn about 

how we help teach children to read 

at RIVERSIDE ð as well as how you 

can help accelerate this at home. 

Thank you Mrs Arnold ð especially 

as it was your birthday! (We did sing 

J) 

Year 5 enjoyed a fantastic visit to 

Ufton Court on Thursday to support 

their learning about the Anglo 

Saxons. They experienced a Viking 

Long-ship and recreated the battle  

 

 



of reading, whilst getting physical and really bringing their learning to life! Well done 

children and thank you to Mr Bennett and Miss Moody for arranging the trip. 

Year 2 have also been learning about 

growing plants in science, understanding 

life cycles and what plants need to keep 

healthy. They 

have planted 

radishes, 

lettuces and 

sunflowers so 

I look forward 

to seeing the 

fruits of their 

labour! 

Meanwhile, in 

Reception, 

the children 

have been 

putting their taste 

buds to the test 

this week and by 

the looks of things, 

the sour taste of 

the lemon juice on 

their porridge was 

quite new and 

unexpected! These 

experiences are 

brilliant and the 

fact we can 

capture them for 

posterity is even better J 



Finally this week Iõm really proud that we have our PTA building their activities, intentions 

and visibility ð the piece in this weekõs Maidenhead advertiser is lovely. Thanks to the 

work so many of you have put in so far and I look forward to reaping the rewards for the 

school and, most importantly, the children in the future J 
 

Nick Stevens Headteacher 

Riverside Primary School & Nursery Tel: 01628 621741 Email: 

riverside@rbwm.org.uk 


